
Some people believe that allowing children to make their own choices on 
everyday matters (such as food, clothes and entertainment) is likely to result in 
a society of individuals who only think about their own wishes. Other people 
believe that it is important for children to make decisions about matters that 
affect them. Discuss both these views and give your own opinion.

Nowadays, many psychologists believe that we should authorize our kids to 
make their own choices. On the other hand, some think by allowing children to 
decide to do whatever they desire they would grow some personality traits such 
as selfishness inside their behavior. In my opinion, although we should make 
the final decision for our little ones, we must let them be a part of the process 
of decision making.

If a child makes his own determination, he will grow into a completely 
independent person. You may see many grown-ups who cannot make a simple 
decision and need help in taking the right choice. They have a dependent 
character. One of the reasons that may lead them into having such a 
characteristic, may be that they never made a choice by themselves and now 
they are not able to do this.

Another benefit of permitting  a child to make his own selection is that this 
decision making can be a fine practice for him to get ready for bigger and more 
important decisions in his future. The more choices he makes, the more 
prepared and experienced he will be in the face of/in front of his difficult future 
life’s situation. As a result, when he turns into an adult, he can think better and 
this may be a huge aid in his succeessd.

In contrast, an immature child has a high potential to make bad decisions. For 
example, if you allow a child to eat whatever he likes, he will choose snacks and 
junk foods all the time. Therefore, we should supervise kids’ choices and guide 
them when they make wrong choices.

In conclusion, not only does decision making guides a child into an independent 
personality, but also it is a fine practice for their future decisions. However, they 
may take incorrect choices, hence the importance of being beside them as an 
advisor(supervision).


